
GCSMP General Membership Meeting 

June 10th, 2024 

Opening: 
Meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by President Alice Campbell. 

Pledges to the American and Texas flags were led by Alice Campbell and 

Mike Hallmark offered the opening prayer 
Minutes from the May 13th, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

Cindy Tripoli read the Treasurer report. 
One new Posse membership was received, and Lillian Steward was voted in 

and approved. 

Committee Reports: 

Arena & Grounds-Tom reported the arena and grounds are in great shape. In 

preparation of the upcoming heavy rain requested to close the arena early 

beginning Wednesday (06/18) until playday Saturday (06/22). 

Playday Alice reported volunteers and pending list of duties still needed for 
upcoming playday. Workday scheduled for Saturday (06/15) and toilet paper and 

paper towels are low- needing restocking. Saddle certificates for overall 

highpoint were received from Corriente and Buckles are being discussed before 

an order is placed. 

Drill Team - Tasha reported that the Drill team was doing great. They received 3rd 

place for their latest virtual drill and the Rodeo speed drill was submitted. The 

Fourth of July Parade is quickly approaching and members are encouraged to 

come out and ride. Seguin Birthday will be shortly following that event and more 

information to come. 

Old Business: 

New GCSMP Posse Banner was received. 



Cooter received and update from the probation center that no inmates currently 

available for assistance on arena & grounds revamp. He will continue to follow up 

and did receive a reference. 

New Business: 

Four individuals were chosen for the committee who will oversee and manage 

Posse team building events and appreciation activities. Nicki, Kera, Caitlyn, and 

Cooter. More exciting information to come post playday series. 

Alice requested the GCSMP coordinate a membership photo after the playday 

series wraps up. Also discussed appreciation gifts for our sponsors like Yeti Cups, 

custom picture frame, leather goods, etc. 

Nikki Clark motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:03pmCST. 
Minutes were reported by Rosemary Williams. 
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